
 
 

Successful Conduct of Essay Competition 
At Govt. Polytechnic College Budgam as a part of ongoing Vigilance Week 2023 

 

Nagam (Budgam), 2 Nov : Government Polytechnic Budgam, are delighted to report the 

successful completion of an essay competition as part of Vigilance Week 2023. This event 

was designed to promote awareness about the significance of vigilance, integrity, and the 

fight against corruption. It encouraged the young minds to share their perspectives and ideas 

on these vital issues.The central theme of the essay competition was vigilance, integrity, and 

anti-corruption. It encouraged students to reflect on the importance of these values in both 

their personal lives and the broader societal context. The competition witnessed enthusiastic 

participation from students of all the discipline at GPC Budgam.  The event was open to all 

students, ensuring inclusivity and widespread involvement. A panel of qualified and impartial 

judges was appointed to assess the essays. Their expertise ensured a transparent and fair 

evaluation process. Dr. Shafquat Ara, principal Gvernment Polytechnic College Budgam, 

addressed the gathering of students and faculty members. She emphasized that such activities 

are pivotal component of our commitment to instilling these values in our students and 

nurturing responsible citizens for our community and nation. It provides a platform for our 

students to reflect on these essential themes, express their thoughts, and engage in meaningful 

dialogue. She was also delighted to see the enthusiasm and participation from students, also 

hoped that now these values can shape a brighter future for all of us. 

 

 
 

The event concluded, with a vote of thanks by the student representative. Dr Shafquat Ara, 

principal congratulated Shista Biegh, Mahapara Safder and Safeena Neel for coordinating and 

organizing this event and emphasized that the success of this competition has reaffirmed our 

dedication to promoting the values of vigilance and integrity among our students, instilling a 

sense of responsibility and awareness in the younger generation and believed that such 

endeavors are essential in promoting ethical values and anti-corruption efforts in our 

community.  


